
 

CPO Announcement 

State of Oklahoma 
Office of Management and Enterprise Services 

State procurement professionals, 

All effective Procurement Information Memorandums (PIMs) have been updated by the current state 
purchasing director. Any PIM not listed on the OMES Central Purchasing PIM page is immediately 
revoked. 

If you currently utilize any PIMs that are not updated or listed on the webpage and would like them to be 
updated, please contact central.purchasing@omes.ok.gov. 

 

https://oklahoma.gov/omes/divisions/central-purchasing/agencies/purchasing-reference-guide.html
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